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Peab will do ground laying and foundation 
work for new heating plant in Uppsala 
 
Peab has been commissioned to do ground laying and foundation work for the new 
heating plant Carpe Futurum in Uppsala. The customer is Vattenfall AB and the 
contract is worth SEK 143 million.  
 
The project also includes building a new approach road and connections to municipal 
streets. 
 
“We are proud to be a part of this investment by Vattenfall. We will create the foundation 
for the new heating plant which, in the future, will make it possible for the inhabitants of 
Uppsala to enjoy fossil free heating,” says Carl Johan Söderberg, Region Manager Peab. 
 
The project is a traditional contract and construction will begin in January 2019. 
The project was order registered in the fourth quarter of 2018. 
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For further information, please contact: 
Carl Johan Söderberg, Region Manager Peab, +46 734 10 69 31 
Kajsa Jacobsson, Press Officer Peab, +46 725 33 34 84 
 
 
 

Peab is a leading Nordic construction and civil engineering company with about 15,000 employees 
and SEK 52 billion in net sales. The Group has strategically placed offices in Sweden, Norway and 
Finland. Company headquarters are in Förslöv on Bjäre Peninsula in southern Sweden. The Peab 
share is listed on NASDAQ Stockholm. 
 
 


